
June 18, 1931

Major Harwood Steele, 

456 Pino Avenue T/est, 

Montreal. P. Q.

Dear Sir,

Sir Arthur Currie asks me to aay 
that he will he very glad to see you if you ean 

make it convenient to come to the University on 
Friday afternoon. Perhaps you would telephone me 
between now and then.

Tours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal


